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Whit’s Fir Ye’ll No Go By Ye! 

 

I tap out my Pastor’s letter even earlier than usual this month.  I have to because 
I’m leaving the country in a few days!  As I sit at my computer, it’s four days be-
fore Katie and I head off to Scotland.  We’re traveling as chaperones for a group 
of her students at the Youth Performing Art School who are performing in the Ed-
inburgh Fringe Festival, the largest arts festival in the world.  Though we’re not 
able to travel with the kids (they’ll be in the capable hands of their grandparents), 
we are truly excited about the opportunity not only to travel abroad, but to partici-
pate in this worldwide Festival. 

 

Of course, no amount of planning and preparation suffices to calm all the worries 
and concerns that are a part of an extended time away from “the normal.”  From 
worry about children (and grandparents!), to wondering about what will actually 
happen in Scotland that is not on the itinerary, to how well I’ve planned for our 
church community in my  weeks away, there is always something “more” to do!  
But finally, we must say … Whit’s fir ye’ll no go by ye!  (Which is a Scottish say-
ing that roughly translates:  What’s meant to happen will happen!) 

 

Jenna is here throughout and preaching on the 10th, Wayne Willis is here on 
Sunday the 3rd as our Annual Church Picnic reminds us how lucky we are to be a 
part of PVPC, and my clergy colleagues are in place in the unlikely event that 
clerical needs arise while I’m gone.  God has provided and will continue to do so, 
whit’s fir ye’ll no go by ye!  Read on through this month’s Expressions and find 
out all the other “happenings meant to happen” this month and in early Septem-
ber.  Enjoy the final weeks of summer vacation and get done what you’ve left un-
done until now! 

 

I sign off this month knowing that all of you are with Katie and me in spirit on our 
travels, sending us off with a kiss and wave and a hardy Haste ye back! 

 

See you in church (a bit later this month) …  

 

Joel  
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The Annual Picnic 

August 3, 2014 11:00 a.m.—2:00 p.m. 

Join us for food, fun, fellowship and plenty of pie!  It’s the Annual PVPC Picnic immediately following 
the 10 a.m. service on the grounds surrounding the Sanctuary.  (If it rains, we move to the Family Life 
Center). 

 Barbecue sandwiches (and hotdogs for the kids) with potluck side items (bring a dish to share) 

 Enter the annual pie contest!  (Find your best recipe and join in!) 

 Games and activities for the kids! 

 Special music from The Men’s Quartet 

 
(hosted by The Member Development Team) 

Pastor Weible On Vacation 

July 28 through August 11 

We’re looking forward to some time away again this summer and trust that once again that 
“absence will make the heart grow fonder!”  These two weeks include two Sundays and it is with 
great joy that I let you know that the Reverend Dr. Wayne Willis will be preaching on August 
3rd.  You will be left in the more than capable hands of the rest of our PVPC staff  and elders dur-
ing these weeks, but in the event of emergency pastoral needs, Rev. Ken Hockenberry of Beulah 
Presbyterian Church will be on call for us. Call the church for all information needed. Thanks, eve-
ryone -- Pastor Joel 

Pastor Weible Preaching at the Forum 

August 17th at 2:00 p.m. 

Pastor Weible has been asked again to be a guest preacher at the Forum at Brookside on Shelbyville 
Road.  Forum Chaplain Ed Gayhart asks area ministers to be a part of the worshipping community there 
every summer.  If you have time and bit more energy on this day, come to the Forum to celebrate wor-
ship with the “wider church” and a wonderful community:  200 Brookside Drive, just off Shelbyville Road, 
past Middletown. 
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Summer Concert—Eksteddfods 
August 17, 2014 at 3:00 p.m. 

 

The last event of the Summer Concert Season sponsored by the Pewee Valley Presbyterian Church 
choir is an Eisteddfod. At this time it is planned to be a "demonstration" event featuring the hypothet-
ical winners of divisional prizes in a series of artistic events. The event is free and includes sacred mu-
sic, secular music, poetry, acting, painting, and storytelling. The event is patterned after the Eistedd-
fods in Wales which have been a tradition for over 000 years. Ours will take place on August 17, 2014 
in the Pewee Valley Presbyterian Church Family Life Center. The first group or individual will take the 
stage at 3:00 pm. Light refreshments will follow the program. 
 
Sacred Music - Wayne Gilliam ( St. Aloysius Music Program) - I would like to invite the choir at St. 
Aloysius to present three anthems. 
 
Secular Music - Walter Anderson (Oldham County Singers) - The Singers will present three secular  
songs. 
 
Poetry - Connie Vice - Connie may read her own poetry, ask others to read selected poems, have a  
group reading, or all of the above. 
 
Acting - Richard Ray - Richard will get one of his many acting troupes to do a cutting of a memorable 
theater piece. I have also invited a troop from YPAS to do a scene from their recently completed 
"world tour.” 
 
Painting - The Art Association of Oldham County and others have been invited to exhibit  perhaps 15 
to 20 pieces of art representing as many media as  possible. The art would simply be shown in and 
around the venue as examples of the kinds of art that could be juried in a more elaborate and realistic 
competition. 
 
Storytelling - Katie Blackerby - Ms. Blackerby is an accomplished actress and knows a good story 
when she either hears or tells one. 
 
A traditional Eisteddfod would take several weeks to complete since there would be juried competi-
tions in each category, and several dance categories, not here represented, could be added. The fes-
tivals are free form events and may have as many divisions as the organizers desire. The winners 
may occasionally receive a monetary prize but usually receive a loving cup, inscribed to record their 
accomplishments, and local bragging rights.  
 
Walter 

Celebrating The Sacrament Of Baptism 

Shawn Joseph Phelps, Jr – Infant son of Shawn and Candler (Goss) Phelps 

On Sunday, August 24
th
, as part of our worship celebration we will baptize Shawn Joseph, Phelps Jr.  

Please plan to join us on this special day as we remember our own baptism and celebrate our own inclu-
sion in the Body of Christ with our newest Baptized Member! 
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Annual Prayer Service on Wheel for Presbyterian Women of Mid-Kentucky 

September 13, 2014  

10:30 a.m. 

This year the Annual Prayer Service on Wheel for Presbyterian Women of Mid-Kentucky will be held 
right here at PVPC. It will begin at 10:30 on Saturday, September 13. All ladies are welcome.  

We will serve light finger foods, if you want to bring something to share please contact Phoebe Girgis 
by e-mailing her at girgisphoebe@gmail.com or calling her at 608-8697. A offering will be collected and 
the hosting church will make the decision as to which place that serves women the donation will be 
made. 

Please plan to be here and be a part of this special event. 

Rally Day set for September “Kick-Off!” 

September 7 

Though it is a month away, we want to be sure that everyone is ready for a new year of educa-
tion and fellowship… On the Sunday after Labor Day we will begin our full schedule of Sunday 
school classes for all ages.  Your Christian Education Team will finalize the celebration during 
the month of August, but please plan to be with us to begin the “new year!”   

We will have food and drinks for everyone as we gather together in the gym before going to 
our separate rooms.  Rising third graders will receive their Bibles for study in their new class 
and teachers will be recognized.  Much more to come... 

Friday Night on the Street 

Wayside Christian Mission 

August 15th - 16th 

 

Our youth have an exciting opportunity to learn first hand about homelessness. The name is mis-
leading - we won't actually be spending the night on the streets! Instead, we will be spending it 
serving alongside the homeless men and women at Wayside Christian Mission in downtown Louis-
ville. We will start the evening by serving the evening meal. Following dinner, the people of Way-
side have a unique program teaching us about the issues of homelessness, including testimonies, 
worship with their Mission Choir, reading what the Bible teaches about poverty and homelessness, 
and taking a supervised tour of the Mission. The youth and our adult chaperones will then spend 
the night at Wayside. We will end our time there by serving breakfast and serving in other service 
projects at the mission. Go to http://www.waysidechristianmission.org/Events.php for more infor-
mation! 

http://www.waysidechristianmission.org/Events.php
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CDC News 
 

Happy August, Everyone!  I don’t know about you but I simply cannot believe that we are already 
this far into the year!  It seems like my daughter has only been out of school for a couple of weeks 
and now we are gearing up to go back to school.  The CDC is also getting ready to begin a new 
school year and we are all excited about that.  During the month of August we will host our Parent 
Orientation Night on Thursday, August 28th.  This is a time where we invite our parents to come 
and get to know their child’s teacher and visit the classroom for just a bit.  Then in September we 
begin our official curriculum starting the week of Labor Day.  Our Part Time Preschool classes also 
resume at the beginning of September and everything seems to return to that familiar school year 
rhythm. 
 
BIG news!  Changes are coming to the Kroger Fundraiser Program beginning September 1st.  You 
will no longer need to purchase and load a separate Fundraiser Card to help our program earn 
money—now it will all simply be linked to your Kroger Plus Card.  Just register your Kroger Plus 
Card online and link it to our organization.  Then every time you shop and use your Kroger Plus 
Card, we will get credit.  This part of the process will be much easier for everyone; however, the 
percentage of what we get back is now based more on the overall number of participants in our 
program versus the total dollars spent.  So, we are asking you to encourage all of your family 
members to register their Kroger Plus Cards online and choose the CDC as their organization to 
support.  As soon as we receive the master account information for our program I will pass that 
along to you.  Our plan is to be at the PVPC on Rally Day to answer questions and help everyone 
get their cards registered. 
 
Thanks to all of you for your continued support this summer!  I think the children have had a really 
good time with the different topics we’ve explored these past few weeks, and I know that they have 
all had a great time Splashing!  The staff and I are looking forward to another great school year 
with the children.  We have many fun and exciting moments of learning planned throughout the 
year!  We hope that some of you will be able to join us for one of our many upcoming events. 
 
God Bless, 
 
Sharon Davis, Director 

                                Arts And Craft Day In Pewee Valley 
 
This annual event in Pewee Valley offers over 100 crafts vendors in three indoor locations; Pewee 
Valley Presbyterian Church, St. James Episcopal Church and Pewee Valley Woman's Club. All are 
within walking distance of each other with ample free parking available. The show includes silent 
auction items, cake auction and a “split the pot” raffle. Food is also available. All proceeds from the 
show benefit the Woman's Club's contribution to Oldham County's Community Scholarships pro-
gram. This year the show is on October 25th. Show hours are 10:00 to 4:00. There is also a show 
at St Aloysius Church benefiting their school. For more information: www. pvwcky.net 
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Worship Attendance 

June 

06/01/14 10:00       73 

06/08/14 10:00       84 

06/15/14 10:00       80    

06/22/14 10:00      77 

06/29/14 10:00     102 

July 

07/06/14 10:00       67 

07/13/14 10:00      73 

07/20/14 10:00                 88 

07/27/14 10:00      55 

 

Anniversaries 

August 

 02 Ken and Sue Hohman 

 02 Major and Sherry Wheat 

 11 Mark and Suzanne Lane 

 13 Damon and Marlo Age 

 16 Ronald and Carol Warren 

 20 Thomas and Betty Deibel 

 29 Jerry and Jan Beaverson 

 

Birthdays 

August 

  03 Andre Faul 

  06 Damon Age 

  06 Ofelia Ureta 

  06 Lottie Williams 

  07 Laura Kinnicutt 

  08 Sarah Copley 

  08 Wesley Tolsdorf 

  08 Larry Vice 

  10 Bob Pace 

  11 Jamie Kingsley 

  14 Jane Killion 

  15 Major Wheat 

  18 Matthew Weingardt 

  19 Gary Stoess 

  20 Ralph Hall 

  20 Heidi Wiser 

  22 Luke Levinson 

  22 MacKenna Williams 

  24 Dorothy Hendrickson 

  28 Tommy Boone 

  31 Samuel Weible 
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August Ushers-2014 

 

08/03/2014  The Kingsley Family   

08/10/2014   Adele Bolton    

08/17/2014   Lois and Bob Hicks   

08/24/2014       

08/31/2014   

 

 

August 

  03 Joel Weible 

  10 Jenna Wissink  

  17 Katie Weible 

  24 Kim Pappas 

  31  

Children’s Sermon 

June 2014 Financial 

 Current 

Month 

Current Month 

Budget 
Year To Date Year To Date 

Budget 

Member Contributions $21,940.00 $21,282.00 $123,470.00 $127.691.00 

Loose Plate Offerings $273.00 $267.00 $1,192.00 $1,600.00 

CDC Contributions $7,710.00 $7,705.00 $46,260.00 $46,232.00 

All Other Income $851.00 $2,310.00 $10,280.00 $14,061.00 

Expenses $23,075.00 $27,089.00 $173,577.00 $189,722.00 

 

 

August 

  03 Gabe Weible & Bella Williams 

  10 MacKenna Williams 

  17 Luke Levinson 

  24 Toby Fletcher 

  31 Ethan Willis 

Acolytes 

Serving Coffee 

 

08/03/2014 Church Picnic 

08/10/2014 Rick Fletcher and Clare Grant 

08/17/2014 Karen Wood and Beverly Pierce 

08/24/2014 Sis Sleadd and Carol Culver 

08/31/2014 Adele Bolton 

 Current 

Month 

Current Month 

Budget 
Year To Date Year To Date 

Budget 

Member Contributions $11,899.00 $21,282.00 $101,650.00 $106,409.00 

Loose Plate Offerings $91.00 $267.00 $919.00 $1,333.00 

CDC Contributions $7,710.00 $7,705.00 $38,550.00 $38,527.00 

All Other Income $1,714.00 $2,310.00 $9,309.00 $11,550.00 

Expenses $37,018.00 $42,095.00 $150,502.00 $162,632.00 

May 2014 Financial 



Chris and Janice Leahy (friends of Debbie and Anita Hicks) 

Jeff McGee (friend of Sharon Davis) 

Brad Weber (friend of Virginia Baumann) 

Doug Germond (husband of Kathy Germond in the CDC) 

Loretta Brown (friend of D.D. and John Hendrickson) 

Larry Fox (brother of Gale Fox) 

Mary Kistner (friend of Karen Wood) 

Hazel Woods (aunt of Jan Beaverson) 

Bob and Diana Polsgrove (friends of D.D. Hendrickson) 

Monte Farmer (brother-in-law of Margaret Hill and Regan Moore) 

J. B Price 

Ruth Klingenfus 

Linda Mahoney (sister of Gale Fox) 

Aiden Johnson (son of a co-worker of Maria McCarson) 

Jean Dugger (co-worker and friend of Regina Bates) 

Kristen Hall (CDC parent) 

Karen Bennett (cousin of Melody Lindsey) 

Tommy Boone 

Matthew Marshall (grandson of Linda Heleringer) 

Tim Wilson (family member of Rebecca Byford) 

Zachary Corcoran 

Bill Herdt 

Don and Camilla Crowder (cousins of Melody Lindsey) 

Sara Hardin (sister of Mark Lane) 

Stu Basore (bother-in-law of Jan Beaverson);  

Gin Chaudoin 

Janet Edgerton (friend of Albert Harrison) 

Jamelle Norfleet (friend of Linda Heleringer) 

Ralph Haskell (cousin of Ann Finney) 

Millie Beaverson (Jerry Beaverson’s mother) 

Elaine Schmits (mother of Laura Noe) 

Ruth Price  

Michelle M. Hendrickson (daughter of John and D.D. Hendrickson) 

Ed Stoess (son of Jim and Ann Stoess) 

 

PRAYERS                        
& CONCERNS 
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Judy Hirtzel (friend of John and D.D. Hendrickson) 

Luther Clark (grandfather of Eric Clark, son-in-law of Rebecca 
Byford) 

Aubrey (daughter of a CDC family) 

Luke Shrenger (grandson of Jan Beaverson) 

Wyatt Evans (son of a friend of Jan Beaverson) 

Rhonda Raley (friend of David Clark) 

Barb Davis (sister of Jim Trimpe) 

Robert Ziegler (friend if Jim Trimpe) 

David M. Ellis (nephew of John and D.D. Hendrickson) 

Pat and Debbie (former Pastor) 

Kim Pappas 

Sherry Wheat 

Kay Harrod (sister-in-law of Betty Deibel) 

Brandi Harrod  

Diane Willis (mother of Kenny Willis) 

Charlie and Irene Littrell 

Celeste New 

Marshall Weaver (friend of Julia Hood) 

Lakyn (great niece of a friend of Mark and Suzanne Lane) 

Pastor Cecelia Caballeros 

Becky Hartigan 

Charlene Staats 

Sidney Swinney (friend of Karen Wood) 

Eugene Fultz (friend of Zack Logan) 

Julie Taylor 

Jude (friend of Mary Ann Marker and Sis Marker) 

Mary Boone 

Liz (friend of Paula Malone) 

Mary Jane Kinser (friend of Gin Chaudoin) 

Dee Ann Riggs (former member) 

David Stokes (friend of Dan and Laura Kinnicutt) 

Allyson Powlus (sister or Rick Fletcher) 

Bobbie Holihan (friend of Virginia Baumann) 

Mary Louise Boone-Abraham (granddaughter of Mary 
Boone) 



 

We have found in this church a spiritual home 

 where we learn to serve others,  

enjoy and glorify God,  

celebrate differences 

and follow faithfully the Lord Jesus Christ. 

 

119 Central Avenue 

P.O. Box 365 

Pewee Valley,  KY  40056 

Phone: 502-241-4326 

Fax: 502-241-0876 

E-mail: pvpcoffice@bluegrass.net 

Pewee Valley Presbyterian Church 

Address Service Requested 


